
 
 
 
 

DR. FREDERICK JAFFE 
Memorial Lectureship 
in Forensic Medicine 

 
Dr. Frederick Jaffe 

 
 

Dr. Frederick Jaffe was one of the first forensic pathologists in Canada and was active in Ontario 
from the 1950s to early 2000s. During his long career, he made major contributions to forensic 

pathology in Ontario. Thus we have created this lectureship in his honour. 
 
 
 
 

“Evolution of Death Investigations in Nova Scotia” 
Matthew Bowes, MD 

Chief Medical Examiner, Nova Scotia 
Member of the Forensic Pathology Specialty Committee, Royal College of 

Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 
 
 
 
 

Monday, October 2, 2017 
4:00pm – 5:00pm 

 University of Toronto  
Medical Sciences Building, Room 2170 
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